

BRIDSTOW CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Bridstow, Ross-On-Wye, HR9 6PZ

Telephone No: 01989 562623

Head: Dan Brearey (hereford.sch.uk)

12th October 2016

Dear Parents and Carers

I am extremely pleased to share with you a copy of our most recent Ofsted report (final copy received yesterday).

As you will see, the school has been judged as GOOD. This is a very pleasing result and an improvement from the previous judgement of 'Requires Improvement'. This is the first time in over 10 years that the school has had the judgement of good. As you can imagine, staff are incredibly pleased that their hard work and dedication has been recognised. To me this is only a recognition of the judgement that Bridstow Primary School has always deserved, but has just missed out on.

On the two days of the inspection, as with every day, the children were an absolute credit to the school — I am incredibly proud of them and the lead inspector was very impressed too. Alongside this, the overwhelmingly positive responses from the parent survey and individual discussions between parents and the inspector only added to bolster the overwhelmingly positive feedback the school received.

Please take some time to read through the report. We fully intend to publicise this widely and encourage you to share the good news.

Finally, can I personally thank all of the children, staff, parents and carers for their continued support for the school. Your support and interest in our school has been invaluable in helping us achieve this good outcome.

Yours sincerely

Mr Brearev





